
ADDENDUM No. 2 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

SKYBORNE PARK DESIGN PROJECT 

 

July 10th, 2025 

 

The following is for clarification or changes to the Request for Proposal – Skyborne Park 

Design Project.  

 

 

 

1. PROPOSAL SUBMITTAL DATE EXTENDED to Proposals Due Monday July 21st by 

5:00PM 

 

 

Thank you, 

Daniel Porras, P.E. 

Deputy City Manager 

 

Receipt of this addendum shall be submitted with your bid by signing below.  YOUR 

PROPOSAL WILL BE DISQUALIFIED IF THIS ADDENDUM NO. 2 IS NOT SIGNED AND SUBMITTED 

WITH YOUR PROPOSAL. 

 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Bidder’s Signature 

 

 


